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to the Commission 
Rule 117 

Roberta Metsola (PPE) 

Subject: Corruption and fraud 

In its letter of 10 April 2014 to the Commission, the European Court of Auditors criticised the 
Commission’s anti-corruption report as being ‘overly descriptive, offering little analysis and no 
substantive findings, relying instead on the results of corruption perception polls, whose usefulness is 
limited.’ 

What is the Commission’s reaction to these comments? Did the Commission encounter any obstacles 
in its preparation of the report, thereby hindering its analysis? How does the Commission intend to 
move forward in the matter? 


